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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Concourse A Common Dumpster Area Relocation and   

Compactor Guidance 

 

Date: March 31, 2017 

 

 Effective April 3, 2017:  

 

TRASH COMPACTOR 

Operations Memorandum 2017-07 previously announced the planned replacement of trash containers 

with a single compactor and relocation of recycling containers at Concourse A. The guidance stated:  

 

The multi-tenant dumpster and recycling containers will be relocated to the Gate A4 areas (depicted 

below). At the same time, the dumpsters will be replaced with a single compactor to conserve space. 

Additional guidance will be issued on how to use the compactor.  

 

Users may access this area by using the service elevator near A6 to reach ramp level then transport 

through the near-by breezeway that joins the A6 and A4 areas. 
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Additionally, the following guidance addresses the proper use and safety features of the compactor. 

Please ensure all appropriate staff are familiar so that we may provide a safe and user-friendly 

environment among all tenants. 

 

 

 

  

  


